
Dear Sirs, 
 
I must comment on Rep. Vega Pederson's testimony that Eastern Oregon should take the brunt of 
renewable energy development to meet the state Renewable Portfolio Standard. To be so ignorant as to 
think that all of Eastern Oregon is willing and open to having their homes next to an industrial wind 
turbine complex or a jungle of solar panels is ridiculous. Ms. Pederson should educate herself  as to the 
impacts this will have on residents living in our area. Further, she may want to experience for herself 
what this renewable energy development is really like to live next to. I find it appalling that this 
legislator who lives in the valley and has no real grasp of what that sort of development means for us, is 
sitting down there in Salem making these sort of statements. Her amount of ignorance on this subject is 
shameful and it is just politics as usual. 
Sincerely, 
Cindy Severe 
82422 Vanscyle Rd 
Helix, OR 97835 
 


